June 10, 2021

RECEIVED
To:  Attorney General Lawrence Wasden BUN 30 72021
Office of the Attorney General
PO Box 83720 @ON3UM§§§§§%TEG§QK

Boise, ID 83720

RE: Notification of Breach of Personal Data

Arnoff Moving & Storage, Inc. is writing to notify the State Attorney General’s office of a recent incident
involving, or that may involve, some customer information. Although at this time there is no indication
that this information has been fraudulently misused in relation to this incident, we are notifying you and
will be notifying each of our customers individually.

We have contacted local and federal authorities with respect to this situation.
If there is a need to contact us concerning this incident, please see our contact information below.

Thank you.
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Michael Arnoff, President
Arnoff Moving & Storage, Inc.
1282 Dutchess Turnpike
Poughkeepsie, NY 12603





